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30 January 2006

Dear Alana

Appraisal Consultation Document ? Carmustine implants and temozolomide for the 
treatment of newly diagnosed high grade glioma

Thank you for the opportunity to make comments on the appraisal consultation 
document on carmustine implabnts and temozolomide for the treatment of newly 
diagnosed high grade glioma.

My colleagues at the Department of Health have no specific comments to make on 
the above consultation document.

Yours sincerely

Simon Reeve
Head of Clinical and Cost Effectiveness Branch
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